
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Samuel Cody 

Primary Department News 

December 2023 

Email: adminoffice@samuelcody.hants.sch.uk 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Farnborough Library Trip 

(Jets Class) 

Thursday 4th January 

The Living Rainforest Trip 

(Parachutes Class) 

Monday 8th January 

Parent Coffee Afternoon 

(Presentation by the 

Continence Nurse) 

Friday 26th January 

Zoo Lab in School 

Monday 29th January  

School Photographer 

Wednesday 21st February 

 

 

 

Christmas Market 

It was lovely to see so many parents and family 

members in school for the Christmas market. The 

children and staff worked really hard to create the stalls 

and sale items which looked marvellous. The children 

created colourful baubles to decorate the hall for the 

occasion. It was a very festive event and a great start 

to our Christmas activities. Thank you to everyone who 

attended and for your generosity in purchasing items. 
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Art & Craft Club 

Over the last few weeks the children in the 

art & craft club have been busy making 

Christmas cards and decorations. As you 

can see from the photos, they produced 

some very sparkly creations! 

Christmas Show 

It was wonderful to have so many parents and family 

members in school for the Christmas Show. Each class 

performed their own unique segment with many of the 

children coming together at the end for a Nativity scene. 

We were so proud of all of the children for how well they 

performed. Each and every one of them had their time to 

shine by singing, dancing, narrating the story or wearing 

costumes. We hope everyone thoroughly enjoyed it!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kites Planes 
Jessica 
Samuel 

Alannah 
William 

Balloons Jets 
Joseph 
Callum 
John 

Kara 
Max 
Marc 

Frankie 

Parachutes Rockets 
Theo 
Luca 

Cameron 

Darcy 
Jaydon 
Rikki 
Harry 

Gliders 

 

Reuben 
Zack 

George 

Super Scientist 
Awards 

Alannah 
(Planes) 
Frankie 
(Jets) 

Recent Star of the Week Awards 

 

The Special Celebration at 

Winchester Cathedral 

Our Primary Choir joined other Hampshire 

special schools at Winchester Cathedral on 

Friday 8th December for a festive musical 

celebration organised by Hampshire County 

Council's Music Service. They have been 

practising weekly with the Secondary Choir 

and they sang beautifully on the day. The 

uplifting service included a procession, 

traditional carols and modern songs. There 

was even a visit from a real donkey! 


